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January 28th 2021 

 

 

Dear JR Wilson, 

 

Along with my California State Past Presidents, it is my pleasure to present to you 

a check for $1,000 to your Delta Veterans Group.  Thank you for supporting our 

veterans.  

 

The St Anthony Columbiettes and Squirettes (young girls 9 to 18 years of age) are 

planning a BLUE MASS for Veterans and First Responders on November 7th 2021. 

We would love to have you or any other representative from the Delta Veterans 

Group attend. This is all contingent on how well we are handling the pandemic.  

 

The Columbiettes would also like to support your Stand Down on the Delta in 

September. I am sure we could have a few ladies from our auxiliaries is Concord, 

Bay Point and Oakley assist in some way. 

 

Blessings and thanks for your support, 

 

 

 

Denise Brennan 

California State President 

cacolumbiettespresident@gmail.com 
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